
 

 

 

  

 

Dear All, 

We are lucky enough to have Ben from Dan the Skipping Man™ booked to come to school on 

Thursday 17th June to lead the school in a sponsored skip. All classes will get a workshop with the 

coaches and it’s great fun – they are all guaranteed to be skipping by the end of the session even if 

they can’t skip now, they will be coming home with a new skill. They will also be teaching skills & 

tricks to those that are already skippers, so be prepared for the children to be teaching you when 

they get home! 

The PTA will be purchasing a special Dan The Skipping Man™ skipping rope for every child that raises 

over £25 as a thank you!  

Please find attached sponsorship form – all forms and any sponsorship monies must be returned by 

Friday 25th June (by Transfer to PTA or Cash/Cheque) 

Please take a look at the Dan the Skipping Man™ website and YouTube channel for a further look at 

what they do! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/dantheskippingman 

 

Ibstone CE Primary School PTA 
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